
A-10 A-11MARCH 20, 2025MARCH 20, 2025

SCHOOL & SPORTS

HELP WANTED

PUBLIC NOTICE
CLASSIFIEDS

are harvesting gray squir-
rels, Kentucky Fish and 
Wildlife Small Game 
Program Coordinator 
Cody Rhoden said. Gray 
squirrels are widespread 
and frequent wooded 
areas, while forests near 
agricultural fields gener-
ally attract more fox 
squirrels. 

“Squirrels will be on the 
move by the time spring 
hunting starts,” Rhoden 
said. “Looking for a food 
source is a good way to 
start scouting. They’re not 
a hibernating species, so 
they’ll be taking advan-
tage of fresh green growth. 
You might see them on the 
ground finishing off winter 
food caches or foraging for 
vegetation and fungi.” 

Weather isn’t a huge 
deterrent for squirrels, 
although they tend to hide 
on windy days. “On sunny 
days, they like to lay prone 
on branches to absorb the 
warmth and sunlight,” 
Rhoden added. Many 
hunters use shotguns 
during the spring season 
because of the leaves on 
the trees. Kentucky Fish 
and Wildlife’s online Learn 
to Hunt Squirrel page 
features squirrel biology, 
season checklists, hunting 
advice as well as videos of 
processing harvested game 
and deciding on firearm 
type. 

Before heading afield, 
view the regulations and 
season dates of each game 
species by consulting 

Kentucky Fish and Wild-
life’s online 2025 Spring 
Hunting Guide. It’s impor-
tant to note that this guide 
can only be found online. 
The Learn to Hunt webpage 
is a hub for resources 
about Kentucky’s different 
game species, processing 
wild game and upcoming 
learning opportuni-
ties with Kentucky Fish 
and Wildlife’s conserva-
tion educators. Check the 
department’s Calendar for 
hunting courses or events. 

More information about 
hunting is available on the 
department’s website at 
fw.ky.gov. For questions, 
please call 1-800-858-
1549, 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
(ET) weekdays, excluding 
holidays. 
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Local student to attend 
state competition

  Travis Wood will join fellow Skills USA club 
members from Monroe County Area Technology’s 
team at the state competition after taking second 
place in the Industrial Motor Control at the 
Region 5 Skills USA Event on Friday, February 
28th. Wood, along with  Logan Harlow, who won 
first place in carpentry one division and Tucker 
Biggerstaff, who took  first in welding will repre-
sent MCATC. 
(Editor’s Note:  Wood was inadvertently left off the 

list that qualified for state in last week’s edition) 


